Recommendation from Divisional Forest Officer /Deputy
Conservator of Forest

This project proposal is related to 765KV D/C (Hexa) Ranchi-Medinipur Transmission
Line (WB Portion) Project. The proposal no- No FP/WB/TRANS/34435/2018 has been
submitted by Powergrid Medinipur jeerat Transmission Limited for diversion of Forest
Land of 14,187 Ha. under Bankura(South)Division. This transmission line is very much
vital in view of strengthening of transmission system for the Sate of West Bengal . This is
required to strengthen The Eastern Grid and facilitate transfer of bulk power from
Jharkhand , Bihar,Orissa and Chattishgarh to West Bengal The extent of the forest area is
completely unavoidable which passes over Protected Forest area . However, the forest
area involved in minimum extent required for the execution of the project. Hence, it is

recommended by the undersigned.
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Divisional-Forest Officer
Bankura(South)Division
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